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October 17, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE RESPONSE TO PETITION FOR 

RECONSIDERATION  

 

 (Response due Monday, October 22, 2018 by 5 p.m.) 

 

RE: In the Matter of Determining the Proper Carrier Classification of, and Complaint for 

Penalties Against Dolly, Inc., Docket TV-171212 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On October 5, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 08, Denying Petition for Administrative Review. On October 15, 2018, Dolly, Inc. 

(Dolly or Company) filed with the Commission a Petition for Reconsideration.   

 

Under WAC 480-07-850, no party may file a response to a petition for reconsideration unless the 

Commission issues a notice establishing the deadline for submitting a response. Such notice may 

also establish the date by which the Commission intends to enter an order resolving the petition.   

 

By this notice, the Commission requests that Commission staff (Staff) file a response to Dolly’s 

Petition for Reconsideration and establishes a date for entering an order.  

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That Staff may file a response to Dolly’s Petition 

for Reconsideration. The response must be filed with the Commission no later than 5 p.m. 

on Monday, October 22, 2018. 

 

THE COMMISSION ALSO GIVES NOTICE That it expects to enter an order that 

resolves the Petition for Reconsideration by November 2, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary  


